
 
 

Public Announcement 

  
 

To all candidates in the 2024 General 

Election: Please be advised that the 

Campaign Financial Statement (CSA) is due 

on December 25, 2024. However, since this 

date falls on a holiday, the CSA will be due 

on the next business day. 

To assist you in completing your CSA, 

detailed forms and instructions are available 

on the Commonwealth Election Commission 

(CEC) website. We encourage all candidates 

to visit www.votecnmi.gov.mp to access the 

necessary resources. 

http://www.votecnmi.gov.mp/

